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13 October 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The winter months seem to be fast approaching and as the need for different clothing to cater for this arises, 
we are having a uniform drive to help ensure we continue to keep the high standards.  
 
Full guidance can be seen on the academy website, but general guidance to be observed is as follows:  
 

 Girls’ trousers must not be tight and must be to the ankle in length.  

 Girls’ skirts must not be tight and must be to the knee.  

 Trainers of any kind are not permitted on days when school uniform is worn. This includes black ones. 

 Black shoes that appear trainer like in style are not permitted. 

 Boots are not allowed.  

 Mid or high heels are not permitted. 

 All hair colours must be natural looking.  

 One small stud in each ear can be worn.  

 No other piercings are permitted.  

 We encourage students to wear coats, but they must do so over the top of their blazers.  

 Hoodies are not permitted to be worn under the blazer.  

 Only black or white socks are allowed and these must be no higher than the ankle in length. Girls do 

have the option of tights, but these must be black or flesh in colour.  
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Girls’ PE Uniform  

Top Half:  

(Compulsory)   
Black Academy Sports Top   
  

Bottom Half:  

(Students must have one of the below options)  
Black Skort  
or: Black Shorts  
  

Socks:   

(Students must have one of the options below)  

Black football/hockey socks  

or: white ankle socks  

(If students intend to represent the academy both of the above options are compulsory)   

  

Outer Layers:  

(Students must have one of the options below)  
Black Academy Hoodie  
Black Academy ¾ zip up Top  
  

Optional Additional Layers  

Black tracksuit bottoms (plain)   
or: Black leggings (plain)  
Sensible trainers are compulsory.  

 

Boys’ PE Uniform  

Top Half:  

(Compulsory)   
Black Academy Sports Top   
  

Bottom Half:  

Black Shorts  
  

Socks:   

(Students must have one of the options below)  
 Black Football/rugby socks  
or: white ankle socks  
 
(If students intend to represent the academy both of the above options are compulsory)   
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Outer Layers:  

(Students must have one of the options below)  
Black Academy Hoodie  
Black Academy ¾ zip up Top  
  

Optional Additional Layers  

Black tracksuit bottoms (plain)   
  

 

Sensible trainers are compulsory.  

  

 

All PE uniform can be purchased via our website following this link: http://www.tnha.org.uk/ uniform-and-
equipment.html   
 
Shin pads should be worn when representing the academy in Football and Hockey fixtures and gum shields in 
Rugby and Hockey.  These can also be used in lessons and are available to purchase via the Anglia Sportswear 
link above.  Students are expected to bring P.E. Kit to all P.E. Lessons.  If a student is injured they are expected 
to produce a note from parents/carers.  
 
If there are any issues with uniform, please send in your child with a note to explain the issue to be shown to 
the staff on duty in the morning at the front of the academy, or to your child’s form tutor. This will alert us to 
the fact there is an issue and prevent any consequence to the student that day. Under normal circumstances 
we allow time to correct the issue, always following a weekend, however, we are happy to work with you 
where there are extenuating circumstances.  
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact myself or a member of the pastoral 
team.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Warnes 
Director of Pastoral Care 

 


